
 
Advance Notice  
April 27, 2023 
 
 
 
Report out on the ASU+GSV Summit – Board  
 
 
 
Action to be taken:                        Presented for information only.  
 
 
 
 
The Board along with members of the Administration attended the ASU+GSV Summit on 
April 16 – April 20 in San Diego, CA. They will now give a report to the public on this event.  
 
 
_____________________________________________________________________ 


